
JUNE 2014 

 

FSG has little to report as the season only starts next term, 

 

We have a small committee again this year; 

 

Philip  Briggs................President 

Margie Broad...............Secretary 

Alan Simonic................Treasurer 

Geraldine Cosgrove.....Canteen Co-ordinator 

 

We have had 1 meeting so far with the next on 22nd July 

 

We have booked the P.E. Centre for our annual dinner again on the 18th October 

 

For the record I hold a key to the library which was passed on from Tess last year when she stood 

down 

 

We are expecting to run the canteen for a total of 3 home games and hopefully something fun on a 

'bye' Saturday. 

 

You would be aware of our financial situation which is healthy and we have assisted Bruce with the 

purchase of additional shirts for some of the junior teams 

 

One our concerns this year is to encourage new blood into the group, as all the committee members 

will be stepping down at the end of this season. We will be putting adverts into the school 

newsletter, and then pushing parents throughout the season to get involved. 

 

For the record the FSG support other SG attempt get recognition for the 2nds Premiers. We tried the 

same last season when our Seconds were the Premiers, and beat JPC in the final game of the season 

to do so ( this in itself should have got them an embellishment !!!) 

 

Phil Briggs  

FSG President 

 


